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July 11, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Welcome to Miller Elementary School! 

 

On behalf of the entire staff, I would like to extend a warm welcome to all new and returning families. We are thrilled to have you as part of our 

school community and look forward to an exciting and successful academic year ahead. 

 

At Miller, we are committed to providing an enriching and supportive learning environment that fosters academic growth, character development, 

and personal well-being. Our dedicated team of educators is passionate about helping each student reach their full potential, and we strive to create a 

safe and inclusive space where every child can thrive. 

 

We believe in the importance of parental involvement and partnership. We ask that your students attend school daily, arrive on time and are prepared 

for learning. To ensure even further partnership and success, we encourage you to participate in school events, join our parent-teacher organization or 

School Site Council, and communicate regularly with your child's teachers. To stay informed about school news, upcoming events, and important 

updates, please make sure to regularly check our school website and follow us on Facebook. Our website will also provide you with access to our 

monthly Newsletters, resources, educational materials, and contact information for our staff members. Together, we can ensure that your child 

receives the best possible education and support, making Miller Elementary an extraordinary school for all students. 

 

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a few back-to-school events. This will be an excellent opportunity for you and your child to meet 

their teachers, explore the school premises, and get acquainted with our school community. More details about the events will be shared in the 

coming weeks. Please mark your calendars as we look forward to seeing you! 

 

Thursday July 27th ~ Popsicle with the Principals: 7:00pm come play and have fun in this summer evening community event.  

Wednesday August 2nd ~ Meet Your Mustangs: 12:30-3:30 find out your teacher explore the campus and get excited for our first day!  

Wednesday August 30th~ Title I Curriculum Open House 5-7pm  

 

Once again, welcome to Miller. We are honored to have you as part of our school family, and we are confident that this will be a remarkable year 

filled with growth, discovery, and achievements. Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or need further information. 

 

Together, let's make this academic year a memorable and successful one! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Katherine Sabel M. Ed 

Principal 

Miller Elementary School 

katherine.sabel@tusd1.org 

(520)908-4200 

  

“Teaching and learning should bring joy.” 

                                                       ~Rita Pierson 
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